
Subject: Automa�c reply: Hookie Wednesday Night

From: Royden Saah <royden.saah@islandconserva�on.org>

Date: 5/14/2017 4:30 PM

To: Todd Kuiken <tkuiken@ncsu.edu>

Thank you for your email. I will be traveling over the next week and participating in a workshop. I will have
limited access to email. 
With Warm Regards, Royden
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